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R Street Institute statement on the introduction of the E-FRONTIER Act 

 

WASHINGTON (July 25, 2018) – The R Street Institute today expressed support for the 

Eliminate From Regulators Opportunities to Nationalize The Internet In Every Respect Act (E-

FRONTIER Act), introduced by U.S. Sens. Ted Cruz (R-Texas) and Catherine Cortez Masto (D-

Nev.). 

 

“Nationalizing the 5G network is anti-innovation and it won’t enhance security," said R Street 

Senior Fellow, Paul Rosenzweig. "I seriously doubt that the public will support creation of a U.S. 

owned 5G network when it will be immediately characterized as ‘the NSA's network.’ Congress 

is wise to reject this poor idea.” 


